December 18, 1978

'L, Leslie Hamilton, Ph.D., P.E.

Director, Medical Engineering § Blectronics
‘Health Industyy Manufacturers Assn.

1850 Pifteenth S5t., H.W. '
_Washington, D. C. 20005

Dear Les:

Thank vou for your kind letter of December 11.
Apparently our letters crossed in the mails.

I appreciated the opportunity to address your o
group; and have already contacted some members individually.
¥With the cooperation of the BUPA organization I heope that
we can find an effective means to implemsnt the spirit and
intent of the ole-Bayh Bill.

For ny awn,faaards, will you please provide me with
a list of the members that attended the meeting in Chicago.

Very trﬁly your
N4

Ray/B. Snyder

RES:cs J// : _ o
cciHoward Bremer
Mary Speres




